
SHOBNALL PRIMARY SCHOOL PFA 

Minutes of the PFA meeting held on Wednesday 19th July 2017 

 

Present:     Caroline Frost, Georgina Hull, David Adams, Debbie Knight, Julie Tinning, Paula 

Johnston, Becca Woolley, Jane York, Lorna Baker,  

Apologies:   Carolyn Tatham, Sarah Barker, Rachael Toon and Tracey Stilgoe 

 

Minute Action 

End of the school year total balance is 
£3827.53 
 
Fantastic well done and thank you all for 
your continued support! 

 

Below are a list of upcoming events and 
dates for 2017/2018: 
 
Tie Sale – Tuesday 5th – Friday 8th 8:30-
9:00  
Coffee meeting – Wednesday 13th 
September 3:30pm   
Book Fair/Parents Evening – Monday 16th 
and Wednesday 18th October  
Halloween Disco – Friday 3rd November  
5:00 - 6.15 infants 
6:30 - 8:00 juniors 
Open Evening – Wednesday 15th 
November 
Christmas Fair – Friday 8th December 
3:30-6pm 
Valentines Disco – February??? 
World Book Day/Book Swap/Non-
uniform – Thursday 1st March 
Adult Quiz – Friday 16th March 
Easter Bingo – Wednesday 28th March 
Plant Sale – Thursday 24th May 
Sports Day – Monday 18th June or 
Wednesday 20th June   
Eid Fair – Friday 22nd June 3:30 – 6pm 
 
All of these events will be listed on the 
newsletter and we will speak about each 
one in more detail at the meetings.  
 

 

Other things mentioned at the meeting 
 
Year 6’s prom is this Friday 21st July. Set up 
is from 12pm. We have been asked to 
decorate the hall and donate decorations. 
 

 



Mr Cruise has asked for us to sell the new 
school ties on Tuesday 5th September until 
Friday 8th September. 
Becca Woolley, Georgina Hull and Caroline 
Frost have all offered. If anyone else can 
help that would be great.  
 
Christmas Nativity plays – it was mentioned 
that people would like the performances to 
be recorded and the DVDS sold to parents. 
We will let you know if this can be achieved.  
 
This next school year we will be hoping to 
raise money to modernise the hall. The 
school hall really needs new lighting and 
sound equipment. We have decided to 
make a target diagram to put within the 
school to show our progress.  
 

Next PFA Meeting will be Wednesday 
13th September at 3:30pm 
 
This one will be a little different as we are 
going to have coffee and cake and we hope 
to have it in the library. We are hoping this 
will make it a little less daunting for the new 
parents and hopefully get some more 
parents involved. 
 

 

 


